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The Honorable Elizabeth DoleSecretary of Labor
Washington, D. C. 20210

;

i

.

Dear Madam Secretary: '

I

Thank you for inviting the Nuclear Regulatory Commission
(NRC) to participate in the Forty-fourth Annual Federal
Safety ano Health Conference to be held in Chicago, Illinois,

.

from October 30 through November 1, 1989. I have designated
Mr. Banks Mitchum, our Safety and Health Manager, to
represent the NRC at this important conference. Should ;

members of your staff need to contact Mr. Mitchum prior to
the conference, he can be reached at 492-7934. '

Sincerely, :
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;
:, . / j ,

T umas M. Rober 5 ,

Act1ng Chairman
;
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